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SCHOOL NEWSLETTER 

Head Teacher: Derk van den Broek 
 

“Where we care about our learning and 
each other” 

 

Important Dates For Your Diary: 
 
Thursday 24th October 
Book Swap 
PTFA Cake Sale 3.15pm 
 
Friday 25th October 
Netball Tournament 9am 
Y3 Assembly—1.15pm  - Parents Welcome 
Last Day of Term 
 
Monday 4th November 
First Day of Term  
 
Friday 8th November 
Individual & Sibling Photos 
PTFA Curry & Quiz 
 
Tuesday 12th & Thursday 14th November 
Parent’s Evening 

PTFA Corner 

Our spooktacular   
Hallowe’en cake sale 
is this Thursday at 
3.15pm in the school 
hall. 
 
As always, we will be 
rotating each year 
group for the cake  
donations and this 
time, it’s the turn of 
Year 5 and Reception 
please. 
 
Don’t worry if you 
aren’t a Mary Berry in 
the kitchen, shop 
bought donation are more than fine! 
 
Donations to the office on the day please.  

Governor Vacancy 
 
We have a vacancy on our Board of Governors 
for a Foundation Governor. 
 
What is a Foundation Governor? 

A Foundation Governor is someone appointed by 
the church to ensure that the school maintains its 
original values and religious ethos. Their role is 
particularly important in faith schools like ours, 
where the Christian values and traditions are a 
key part of our identity. 

Foundation Governors work alongside other  
Governors to ensure that the school provides 
high-quality education and meets the needs of all 
pupils. However, their specific role is to ensure 
that decisions made by the governing body align 
with the school’s religious foundation. This 
means that they play a part in promoting the 
school's Christian values through the curriculum, 
assemblies, and daily school life. Year 2 Learning 

Year 2 have been learning about Emmeline 
Pankhurst. 
 
They each made a sash and wrote some facts 
about Emmeline and the date in which all women 
over 21 were allowed to vote. 
 
The children then marched around the school 
chanting ‘Votes for Women’ which they absolutely 
loved! 
 
Great job Year 2! 



Cross Country 

What a great turnout we had for the Cross   
Country event last week.  

For many of the children, this was their first taste 
of a cross country run and as the photo’s show, 
they loved it. 

Everyone competed with a smile on their face 
and gave it their all. 

As always, we are extremely proud of how the 
children behaved and represented the school. 

Great job team King’s Stanley! 

Value Certificates  
 
Year Reception 
Barney for being a wonderful writer by trying   
really hard to form his letters even when he was 
playing. 
Year 1  
Mabel for being a wonderful writer by writing a 
great riddle about a fox in English. She really fo-
cused and wrote it all independently.  
Year 2 
Anya for being a wonderful gymnast by showing 
control, grace and strength in her rolling, jumping 
and balancing when creating sequences.  
Year 3 
Mia has shown the value of perseverance by    
working really hard to improve her handwriting.  
Year 4 
Max for being a wonderful mathematician by 
working really hard on column addition and  
showing resilience even with tricky questions. 
Year 5 
Teddy has shown the 3R’s responsibility,        
resilience & respect. He is always polite and    
respectful and completes his work to the highest 
standard. 
Year 6 
Grace has shown the value of perseverance by 
working really hard in maths and applying her 
learning to the questions. 


